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     Notice of Cancellation  
 The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission’s Regular 

Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 25, 2011,  
at 1:30 P.M in City Hall, Room 400 has been 

  

  Cancelled 
 

The following regular Meeting of the San Francisco Public Utilities 

Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, February 8, 2011, in  

Room 400, City Hall beginning at 1:30 P.M. 

 

 

Michael Housh, Secretary 

San Francisco Public Utilities Commission 

Posted – January 18, 2011 
 

      
 

For information, contact the Commission Secretary at 554-3165. 
Minutes and other information are available on the SFPUC web site: www.sfwater.org. 


